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• No Lunch and Learn - Tuesday, August 6th

• FY25 ESEA (Title I,Jl,Jll,JY'.) Allocations

• FY24 ESEA Program Closeouts - September 1st 

• FY23 ESSER Performance Report Due - September 1st

• ESEA Equitable Services - Interim Ombudsman 
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• FY25 Grant Performance Review (formerly known as ESEA Consolidated

Monitoring).

• Due Dates

No Lunch and Learn - Tuesday, August 

6th 

The next Lunch and Learn will be held in August. Stay tuned to the OTS newsletter for the 

next Lunch and Learn date. 

The Zoom series was able to be extended so attendees will continue to use the link that 

was emailed to you when you initially registered. 

If you have already registered for the Zoom series, you do not have to register again. If you 

have not registered for the Zoom series, please register using the link below. 

https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJ1tfu-orjouGVLkcgtD4XzfTDfYP90XGnM 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the meetings. 

FY25 ESEA (Title I, II, Ill, IV) Allocations 

Oklahoma received the ESEA Grant Award Notifications (GANs) from the United States 

Department of Education in July 2024. The process is underway now to calculate district 

allocations. As with previous years, districts may use the previous year's allocation amount 

to plan for the upcoming school year. As a reminder of the message that was announced 

earlier this year in the April 23rd Lunch and Learn session - allocations to districts include 

a "hold harmless" rule that prevents an abrupt decline in federal funding to the district. 

Final district allocations are expected to be released on August 16th. 

FY24 ESEA Program Closeouts -

September 1st 

All districts must perform the closeout process on the Grants Management System (GMS) 

when the district has finished expending funds and has received payments for all claims 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/OKSDE/bulletins/3ab76b8 

e.g. 




